HB 944 -- Shipment of Wine to Missouri Residents
Sponsor: Cooper (120)

This bill allows licensed wine manufacturers to obtain wine
direct shipper licenses from the Division of Alcohol and Tobacco
Control within the Department of Public Safety in order to ship
up to two cases of wine per month directly to a Missouri resident
older than 21 years of age for his or her personal use. Wine
manufacturers must use a licensed alcohol carrier as established
in the bill when shipping wine under the provisions of the bill.



